
 

 

We invite you to 

join us for our virtual 7th Grade   

 Orientation to learn about our school and  

hear information on distance learning this school year. 

12:00 PM Monday, August 17, 2020 

 

“One Team, One School, 
One Family” 

 

3600 NW 5th Ct 
Lauderhill, FL 33311 

(754) 322-4000 
https://www.browardschools.com/park

way 

 

All parents of 7th grade students and parents 

of students new to Parkway Middle School  

 

The Orientation can be viewed by visiting the 

school website.  This will be available to view 

from 12:00PM on Saturday, August 15, 2020, 

until 11:59 PM Tuesday, August 18th, 2020. 

https://www.browardschools.com/parkway
https://www.browardschools.com/parkway

